
LRCC Club Members; 
  

The Parks Department, by order of the governor, is requiring all groups who lease land from the 

Parks Department to develop follow and communicate a COVID plan following CDC 

guidelines.  There were several documents that we had to sign and agree to follow.  One 

document, attached, is our specific plan to how we will prevent the spread of COVID.  If you 

which to see the other documents just send me an email at garyesterle@twc.com.  One of these 

documents is very lengthy so I did not include. 

  

While the LRCC club officers will not be policing this plan I do ask that each of you take a 

minute to read and follow it..  There is also a copy hanging in the club house on the bulletin 

board.  The reason is if a Park employee is at the field we need to be sure to be following this 

plan.  One of the documents I signed states; 

  

“*Statement of Compliance* 

“All practices and competitions will comply with current guidance as provided by 

KHSAA, Kentucky Office of the Governor, Center for Disease Control and Prevention, and 

Louisville Metro Public Health and Wellness. Louisville Radio Control Club hereby understands 

the regulations and restrictions currently in place and agrees to operate in accordance with the 

above guidance. 

Further, Louisville Radio Control Club hereby understands that failure to comply with 

COVID-19 guidance and regulations could result in enforcement actions including, but not 

limited to cancellation of practices, competitions and retraction of any relevant permits, licenses 

or approvals.” 

  

Bottom Line; WE COULD LOSE OUR LEASE! 

  

I appreciate your cooperation on this matter.  Would hate to have our field shut down for the 

summer or worse. 

  

Gary Esterle 

President – LRCC 
 


